Young Judea Club Organized for Girls

The Daughters of Zion, a new chapter of the Young Judea club, consisting of the girls between the ages of 15 and 18 years, was organized recently at the home of Mrs. I. Lebindi-

ger. At a meeting held at Talmud Torah on Sept. It, the following officers were elected: President, Miss Ressie Litman; vice president, Miss Edith Sherman; secretary, Miss Eva Lent; treasurer, Miss Lillian Harris. The publicity committee, appointed by the president, are Misses Esther Karon and Eva Lent. The program

Gertrude Sosnosky, Minnie Gershgall, Ida Sciarow and Lena Litman. An interesting talk on the managing and the purpose of Young Judea was given by Miss Lillian Harris. Activities for the fall were discussed: and among those planned is a debate to be held between the Duluth and Superjor clubs.

All girls wishing to join this club are asked to send their names to Mrs. Lebindiger, the club leader.

committee are Misses Edith Sherman'.